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POOL CLOSING 9/25

Please be kind and clean up after
your pet. If they poop you should
scoop! We also ask that you adhere
to the lease requirements out of
respect and safety of our neighbors
Fines will be imposed.

Please remember to put up your trash cans.
They must not be visible throughout the
week. We ask that you place it in your
backyard or on the side of you home after
trash has been collected.

The amenities area is closed after dark.
Please respect your neighbors by vacating
in the evening hours 

Thank you for a successful pool season, please
ensure to soak up the sun for the last few weeks of
summer as we prepare to close the pool down until
next year.  As a reminder, glass is prohibited in the
pool area.  

DUES ARE INCREASING

NEXT HOMEOWNERS MEETING: 

Join us to understand the increase and why we have to
make this decision at the next homeowners meeting.

SEPTEMBER 21, 7PM


